
Safety Meeting Minutes 

Attendance: 

Brian Mangis, Dennis Starring, Wendy Jarchow, Robert Blom 

Staff: Ryan Power 

 

Approval of the Minutes: Wendy motioned to Approve and Robert Seconded minutes approved  

 

Meeting started with a briefing for Dennis to understand Captain 33’s role on the Safety 

Committee.  

 

Covid-19 update and mask usage: Brian showed how the number of Covid related fatalities are 

close to equal with Cardiac related fatalities this year.  Some discussion on Covid and how the 

department is doing when responding to calls.  We are still wanting to use face masks for every 

call even for the non-medical calls.  Please keep up the great work and keep encouraging all of 

us to keep using masks.  

 

The Gross Decon and the Near Miss Safety Concern Policy will be sent out to with the agenda 

for next meeting to go over and look for next steps.   

 

Brian presented the SCFD3 Safety Committee website site section to everyone to show how we 

are now posting meeting minutes and Safety alerts that come up.  This is a great section for us 

to relay information to all District Members quickly.   

 

SCBA issues was brought up and the district is still evaluating issues and educating members 

about the issues and how to mitigate them if they happen.   

 

No incidents or near misses to report for the month of June.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7pm 


